
  

The Parish of the Holy Cross  

95 Nichols Road + Nesconset, NY 11767 + 631.265.2200 +  

www.pothc.org + www.facebook.com/pothcnesconset  

WE CELEBRATE EUCHARIST  

MondayðThursday: 9:00 A.M. (Chapel) 

Saturday: 5:00 P.M. 

Sunday: 8:00 A.M. + 9:30 A.M. + 11:30 A.M.  

 

WE CELEBRATE RECONCILIATION  

Saturday: 3:45 P.M.ð4:30 P.M.  

or call Father Michael for an appointment. 

WE CELEBRATE BAPTISM  

Baptisms are generally celebrated twice each month 

 at 1 P.M.  Please contact the Parish Office for more 

information. 

 

WE CELEBRATE WEDDINGS  

Couples should contact the Parish Office at least six 

months in advance of the proposed wedding date. 

LET ALL BE WELCOMED AS CHRIST! 

10th Sunday in Ordinary Time ð June 10, 2018  

Come and pray with us!  

VISION STATEMENT:  Holy Cross is a vibrant Catholic community striving to maintain a  

spirit of welcome to all, serving as a guiding beacon to nourish and sustain prayer, work and play. 

For our light and 

momentary troubles 

are achieving for us an 

eternal glory 
that far 

outweighs 

them all. 
2 Corinthians 4:17 
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We are here for you!  

Rev. Michael F. Holzmann 
Pastor 
 

Ms. Kathleen Reid 
Director of Religious Education 
 

Mrs. Mary Anne Mc Culloch 
Ms. Patricia Gyscek 
Co-Coordinators of Parish Outreach 
 

Mrs. Judith Pickel 
Pastoral Associate 

 

631.265.2200 + Fax 631.265.2229 + pothc@optonline.net 
Parish Office Hours:  Monday - Friday  9:00 AM - 4:00 PM  (closed 12:15-1:00 PM)  

Deacon Ralph Rivera 
Pastoral Minister 
 

Mrs. Elizabeth Shea 
Business Manager 
 

Mr. Brian Reich 
Director of Music Ministry 
 

Mr. Salvatore Finocchiaro 
Coordinator of Youth Ministries 

PASTORAL TEAM  

PASTORAL STAFF  

Mrs. Jane Wirth 
Parish Secretary 

Mr. Gerald Farrell 
Mr. Vincent Matula 
Custodians 

Mrs. Mary Inghilterra 
Weekend Sacristan 

Mrs. Mary Pannone 
Mrs. Rose Nastasi 
Religious Education Secretaries 
(hcreled@optonline.net) 

Dr. Vincent Mazurek 
Music Minister 

Mass Intentions Schedule 
 

Week of June 10th, 9AM Mass 

Mon.  Neal & Concetta Romano 

Tue.  Helen Dalamango 

Wed.  Robert DeFilippis 

Thu.  Luis Forero 

 

Saturday, June 16th, 5 PM Mass 

All Fatherôs Day Mass Remembrances 

 

Sunday, June 17th, 11th Sunday Ordinary Time 

8:00 AM All Fatherôs Day Mass Remembrances 

9:30 AM All Fatherôs Day Mass Remembrances  

11:30 AM All Fatherôs Day Mass Remembrances & 

    People of the Parish  

New Life  
in Christ  
New Life  
in Christ  

Scripture Readings for June 17, 2018 
 

  +  Ezekiel 17:22-24 

  +  2 Corinthians 5:6-10 

  +  Mark 4:26-34 

Mrs. Barbara Shipman 
P/T Asst. to the Pastor 

 

Celebrants for Next Weekendôs Masses 

       June 16th/17th 
  

   5:00 PM Fr. Frank Eisele 

   8:00 AM Fr. Frank  

   9:30 AM Fr. Michael 

  11:30 AM Fr. Michael  

Remembering Our Sick  
  

Please pray for the sick of our parish, their  

families and caregivers: 
 

Edward Watts 
 

If you would like to have the name of your loved 

one listed for 4 weeks in our prayers for the sick, 

please contact the Parish Office at 631.265.2200. 

Banns of Marriage - First Time  
 
 Marifie Natividad & John Delirio 
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Keeping My Fingers Crossed  

Save the date!  Sister Act comes to Holy Cross on  Sunday, July 15th, at 7 PM!  

by Father Michael 
   As I write this article on Monday afternoon I am looking at weather forecasts that are 
calling for rain on Sunday.  I hope and pray that the dark clouds roll through quickly and 
we enjoy warmth and sunshine for our picnic.  An enormous effort went into planning this 
day, and it would be a great blessing for all if we could reap the benefit of those who 
helped to create this event for our parish.   
 
   Last Saturday the Concert Choir from Connetquot High School offered a concert here 
in the afternoon.  They requested to use our church, as the acoustics here are much 
better than the auditorium they usually use.  In addition to parents of the students, there 
were a handful of parishioners who also attended.  It was an uplifting presentation.  Our 
Worship Area came to life with the beauty of their voices.  These young men and women 
are indeed gifted.  I was happy to be able to offer them our space for their use.  
  
   Over the past few weeks I trained a group of eight new Altar Servers.  They will begin 
to serve during the next few weeks.  We are pleased to have these children serve in this 
ministry.   
 
   I have my travel planning hat back on.  Getting all the details for these trips is taking a 
little longer than I hoped.  I am looking to do an overnight in October or November to 
Lancaster to see the production of ñJesusò at the Sight and Sound Theater.   Iôm making 
preliminary plans for a bus trip to Nashville in May or June of 2019.  I have priced out a 
trip to Oberammergau in Germany for May of 2020.  It is a pricey trip of $5,800 per 
person.  Iôm a little nervous offering a trip that costs that much.  If you think you might be 
interested in that trip, please give the Parish Office a call so I have a sense if this trip is 
even feasible.  
 
   I gave this article the title of ñkeeping my fingers crossed,ò which is a fine sentiment in 
hoping for something like sunshine.  But, there are more pressing issues that demand 
more than crossed fingers. Please remember to say a prayer for peace.  As I write this 
article, the Summit in Singapore is scheduled to take place this week.  Regardless of 
your political position or opinion of those involved, say a prayer that the Spirit may truly 
be at work to help to create a safer and more peaceful world.  It is only the wisdom of 
God at work in the hearts of people that great and holy things can happen.  May God 
bless our fragile world.  
 
   My heartfelt thanks to all of you who offered good wishes and kind words on the 
occasion of my anniversary.  It was a beautiful day, and I feel so blessed to be able to 
serve here at Holy Cross.   
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30TH ANNIVERSARY PICNIC! 

 

   

Sunday, June 10th  

1PM -  5PM 
 

at the Nesconset Gazebo  
on Smithtown Boulevard  

(right after the 11:30 Mass at HC)  

Join us for a fun day of food, music and kidsõ activities!  

There will be fun for all ages!  Free for all parishioners and their families!  

Bring your own table and chairs or blankets as well as any side dish  

for yourselves, and weõll provide the rest! 

Fun! 

Food! Games! 

Music! 

There is a childrenõs playground 

and water park available, as 

well as a paved walking and 

biking path that can be used!  

This weekend, June 9th/10th, at the Offertory 

we will also be collecting 

for our Renovations  and 

Major Repairs fund. 

 

Thank you for your 

support of this important 

collection! 

SPECIAL COLLECTIONS 
All Fatherôs Day Mass Remembrances will be 
prayed for on Fatherôs Day weekend, June 
16th/17th.   
 
Due to an early deadline for the 
Fatherôs Day bulletin, names of 
loved ones, received after June 
8th, will appear in the June 24th 
bulletin. 
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30TH ANNIVERSARY DINNER DANCE! 

The Parish of the Holy Cross is 
celebrating its  

30th Anniversary with a  
Dinner Dance!  

 
 

When :    Friday, October 19, 2018 

Where :  The Meadow Club, 

      1147  Route 112, Port Jefferson Station 

Time :     7 - 11 PM 

 
Tickets will be on sale this weekend for the dinner 

dance.  Cost is $80 per person.  Tickets will not be 

sold the weekend of June 16th/17th.  Tickets will 

then be available again on June 23rd/24th and the 

weekend of June 30th/July 1st.   
 
We need to sell 100 tickets in order to secure 
the date at the Meadow Club.  So, if you are 
planning on coming to the dance, PLEASE 
consider buying your tickets by July 1st.  In 
this way we can be sure we will have the 
dance!!  Thank you.  


